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My name is Josefina Stamati and I live in Blacktown.  
 
I have to use the M4 everyday, and the re-introduction of tolls on the  
M4 motorway will put a big stress on our budget. 
 
I do not understand why tolls are being re-introduced on the M4 motorway. 
 
Certainly the public were not consulted on whether the improvement on  
the M4 required tolls being re-introduced. Enough of our money is being  
siphoned from us through vehicle registration, petrol levies and general  
taxes which are supposed to be targeted for road development, but are  
not making it to their intended purpose. 
 
Enough of the waste. I am sick and tired of hearing about politicians  
with their nose in the trough wasting our money and when real needs are  
developed it is like a license to suck more money from the population. 
 
Remember who voted you in and who can vote you out. 
 
 
Mrs. Josefina Stamati 




